
 

  

Dear Parents,           15 November 2016 
 
Parent Governor Election 
 
Following my letter dated 31 October, I am delighted to be able to report that 
we received one application for the position of parent governor from Claire 
Riches whose son Charlie is in Year 4. In light of the fact that there were no 
other applications, there will be no need for an election and Claire will take up 
her position on the Greenway Governing Body with immediate effect. She will 
sit on the Personnel Finance and Premises Committee. 
 
We welcome Claire to the Governing Body and look forward to working with 
her. 
 
With kind regards, 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Elizabeth O’Reilly 
Chair of Governors 
 
     
 


